
1  person  seriously  hurt  at
Angora Lakes
A person jumping off the rocks at Angora Lakes was seriously
injured Thursday.

The severity of the injuries required the person be airlifted
to Baron Memorial Hospital.
Lake Valley Fire Department, the lead agency on the July 31
rescue,  did  not  know  the  gender,  hometown  or  age  of  the
victim.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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